
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
MEETING 

 
 

LINTON Parish Council have called 
a Public Meeting to be held  

 
7.00p.m. on Tuesday  

15th January 2013 
 

The object of the meeting will be 
to discuss the closure of Kyle 

Bridge for almost 4 months, and 
the effect on the Community 

 and other issues affecting the 
roads in the Parish 

 
Nigel	
  Smith	
  N.Y.C.C.	
  Highways	
  Manager	
  for	
  this	
  area	
  and	
  	
  
Gareth	
  Dadd	
  County	
  Council	
  Member	
  responsible	
  for	
  

Highways	
  have	
  agreed	
  to	
  attend.	
  	
  
 
 
 
 

All	
  enquiries	
  to  

W.	
  Frost	
  
Clerk	
  to	
  the	
  Council	
  

13	
  Petercroft	
  Lane	
  Dunnington	
  York	
  YO19	
  5NQ	
  
01904	
  481131	
  


